
Date 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

In celebration of Earth Day, our class is going to be having a 

“Boomerang” lunch.   A Boomerang Lunch means that everything 

your child brings to school in their lunch, will go back home with 

them.  Any garbage, recycling, containers, leftover food – anything, 

will all go back home.  The idea is to increase our awareness of the 

amount of waste that is created in a single day’s lunch.   

Our Boomerang Lunch will take place on Wednesday, April 22, 2009.  

Please consider using reusable containers for your child’s lunch, 

especially for this day.  The concept of the boomerang lunch has 

been practiced with success by other schools and education centres 

in the province.  We hope that the Boomerang Lunch will be a 

success for our class as well.   

I thank you in advance for your cooperation and participation in our 

Earth Day event. 

Sincerely, 
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